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No for SB 1529 engrossed  with -A3 . Changing the wording so drastically to allow 

unelected officials to decide without even supported evidence sounds like a huge 

violation of power given to the wrong parties. It certainly is!  Why would this be 

worded like this? Why is this changed so that it casually covers a lot more then just 

Sudafed usage being monitored properly. This bill has been corrupted and modified 

in a very dangerous way so it should be scrapped; SB 1529 in it's current form is an 

abuse of our system and a violation of our Oregon Constitution. Unelected officials 

having power over the people in a regard like this is tyrannical and a path to 

dictatorial government systems. Protect our freedoms vote this out. 


